Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2022 5:44 AM

To: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Discussion of speed limit approaching Menasha Ave. southbound on N. 18th St.
Amber,

Another to add for discussion in November, please. This came from.a constituent who feels that the current 35 mph
limit on N. 18th should be reduced since they claim to have observed motorists exceeding the speed limit and, many
times, are “rolling through” the intersection of N. 18th and Menasha Ave. which is a school zone.

Thank you as always.

Bill Schlei

Sent from my iPad



